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The public is reminded that criminal defendants are presumed innocent until the 

government is able to prove its charges in court beyond a reasonable doubt. 
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Aurora Man Charged With Residential Burglary 

 
On October 26, 2018, Kendall County Sheriff’s Deputies responded to the 7000 block of Galena 

Road, Bristol Township, for a report of a residential burglary that had occurred. A second 

residential burglary report was taken at a residence in the 100 block of Kevin Lane in Oswego 

Township that same day. During the course of the investigation it was determined that the 

suspect was linked to three additional residential burglaries. One of the victims reported that 

their credit card was taken during the burglary and subsequently used at several local merchants. 

The suspect was observed on video conducting these transactions.  

 

An investigation was initiated at the time by Kendall County Detectives, and on August 12, 

2019, the Kendall County State’s Attorney’s Office charged Frederick Spencer, a 39 year old 

male from the 300 block of South Fourth Street, Aurora, with 3 counts each of residential 

burglary, a class 1 felonies; aggravated financial identity theft, a class 2 felony; and unlawful use 

of a credit card, a class 3 felony.  

 

A warrant was issued for Spencer’s arrest. Spencer is currently being held at the Kendall County 

Correction Center on unrelated charges. Spencer’s bond was set at $200,000, with ten percent to 

apply. 
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